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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

Diary Dates:  
 
Tues 2nd July -   Yr 2 visit Synagogue & Great 
       North Museum 
Wed 3rd July -   Yr 4 Robinwood Meeting 
 
Thur 4th July -   Sports Skills Yr 3 & Yr 4 
 
Fri 5th July  -   Yr 4 visit to Redhills Durham 
 
Fri 12th July -   Yr 6 Leavers Party 
 
Mon 15th July -   Yr 6 visit ROF 59 
 
Wed 17th July -   Reception visit Hamsterley    
       Forest 
Thur 18th July -   Church Service 9.30am 
 
Fri 19th July -   Leavers Assembly 9.00am 
 

School closes Friday 19th July 
Children return Thursday 5th September 

 

School News: 
 
Year 4 Arbeia Trip 
 
Year 4 had a fantastic time at the Arbeia Roman Fort in South Shields on Monday.  We became           
archaeologists and dug for ancient things in TimeQuest;  we saw reconstructions of Roman buildings as 
well as a gatehouse.  Behaviour and attitude was perfect too! 
 
Year 5 visit Beamish 
 
Last week, Year 5 travelled back in 
time to the Victorian era.  They learnt 
what it would be like as a Victoria child 
at school.  They also tasted some pop-
ular Victorian foods.  Year 5      fin-
ished the week by visiting Beamish.  Some of the children even spotted a celebrity. 

Star of the Week - 21st June 2019 
 
Reception  -   Harrison 
Year 1      -   Mrs Richards 
Year 2      -   Jack 
Year 3      -   Sophie 
Year 4      -   Kain 
Year 6  -   Amber  
 

Star of the Week - 28th June 2019 
 
Reception -   Pippa 
Year 1 -   Zach 
Year 2 -   Alfie 
Year 3 -   Cody 
Year 4 -   Kenyon 
Year 5 -   Danny 
Year 6 -   Morgan 

Early Years: 
 
Thank you to         
everyone who joined 
us for our ‘Stay and 
Play’, the children 
had a lovely time.  
This term in Nursery 
we have been diving under the sea.  The children 
have had the opportunity to explore a range of sea 
creatures such as starfish, shells and even a puffer 
fish.  We even had a chance to try cockles and 
mussels and go scuba diving into our imaginations. 

Enjoying the sunny warmer weather 
 
With only 3 weeks of the school term left please 
could we remind you to make sure the children 
have a filled water bottle, a sun hat and sun cream 
applied.  Hopefully the weather is warming up and 
the children can enjoy ‘safe play’ in the sun. 
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